
  

   

 

23 March 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

This summer, there will be an exciting development in the history of Bishop Wordsworth’s School. 
This June, we will be launching a Foundation which will bring together alumni young and old, from 
the local area and from around the world.  

As a part of the launch of this new Foundation, we will organising a diary of high-end events 
throughout the year to include dinners, social and networking events, sporting events, talks, wine 
tastings, and a range of cultural events. They will take place in Salisbury and London, as well as 
possibly in the North of England.  

I am writing to you for two reasons: The first is to ask if there is any parent or company that would 
be willing to design us a new Foundation website which would be contemporary, stylish and 
inspiring.  Alternatively, is there any local company that would sponsor the professional creation of 
a new website? In either case, we will ensure you feature as a Sponsor on this new website and at 
future events. 

The second reason for writing is to ask any parents if they feel they have anything they could bring 
to our new Diary of Events.  Do you have a wine business, could you help with an auction, do an 
interesting talk, provide a unique venue, advise on a golfing weekend, or indeed collaborate on 
any other enticing events which might appeal to BOBs (Bishops Old Boys). I welcome any 
suggestions and ideas. 

More details of the Foundation will follow soon but please do feel free to call or email if you would 
like to discuss any of this further.   

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Stephanie Atwood-Swann 
Alumni Development and Events Manager 
Email: sas@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
Tel: 07779 224 513 
 

 

 


